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Spring Mixer Results  ​The sun came out and the competition was fierce but in the 
end, Barbara’s Team beat Al’s Team in the Champion Game by one point! 
Congratulations to all our teams that made it to the playoffs--Libby’s Team, Tony’s 
Team, Paul’s Team, Jean’s Team, Marion’s Team, and Yves’ Team. And thank you to 
our team photographer, Conway Chan. 
 
Spring BBQ and Picnic​ Please see our ad in today’s Villager. 
 
Spring Round Robin​ Begins this Saturday, ​May 5th​.  Everyone should have been 
contacted by their team captains by now. If not, please check the cabinet at the bocce 
courts or contact our ​Spring Round Robin Coordinator, Tony Orlando at ​at 
408-799-9668 as soon as possible. 
 
Bocce Board Meeting​ Our next meeting will be ​May 8th ​at 1:00 p.m. in the Patio 
Room (Cribari). All are welcome. 
 
Did You Know​...Today, Friday ​May 4th​ is Star Wars Day! This day was chosen as a 
pun on the famous line, “May the Force be with you”. Enjoy the day celebrating Star 
Wars and all the happiness the series has brought people.  So for today, “May the 
Fourth be with you.”  
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Bocce Club Spring BBQ and Picnic 

 
This is the last call for our annual Spring BBQ and Picnic on  
Saturday, May 19​t​h​ starting at noon at the Gazebo Park.  

Lunch includes your choice of freshly grilled hamburgers (or veggie burgers), salad and 
dessert.  Water, plates, napkins and utensils will be included.  

Feel free to bring your own additional beverages.  
The cost is $15.00 for members or $17.00 for non members.  

For reservations and your choice of burger, call Jeanne Anne Whitacre at (​650) 
493-3638​ or email her at ​jawhitacre@live.com​ .  
Last day to sign up by Saturday, ​May 12​th ​ ! 
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